
Informational meeting scheduled for
former clients of Eric C. Conn

PIKE COUNTY, Ky.  A public informational meeting is scheduled this week for
former Eric C. Conn clients.

Attorney Ned Pillersdorf says notices are being sent out to more than 1,900 former
clients, asking for medical records within 30 days.

Pillersdorf says most of his clients are unaware of how to respond to the record
request. He says if they send their medical records within 30 days, they may not
have to have a hearing regarding their benefits.

Pillersdorf says he has been told the Social Security Administration wants to begin
these hearings in May.

To help former clients, Appal-Red Legal Aid and Pillersdorf's office will hold an
informational meeting on Thursday at three in the afternoon. The meeting will be
held at the old Pike County Courthouse in the Fiscal Courtroom.

Pillersdorf says he is also hoping to recruit attorneys for clients who end up going
through hearings. Any volunteers are encouraged and welcome to attend the
meeting as well.  READ MORE

Last updated on March 13, 2018.
Print

Table of Contents

NEWS

News & publications

The news about recent activities for needed peoples.

More News

http://www.wymt.com/content/news/Informational-meeting-scheduled-for-former-clients-of-Eric-C-Conn-476538483.html
https://www.ardfky.org/news


4 Jun 2025

From the Goodwill Insider: Cassandra and Casey of Project Renew

We love it when good news spreads—and recently, Goodwill Insider shined a…
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White House Budget Proposes Elimination of Legal Services Corporation, Stripping
Support from Kentucky Families Facing Natural Disasters, Domestic Violence, and
More

Prestonsburg, Kentucky—The White House’s proposed federal budget for Fiscal…
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